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MEMO 

 

To: City Council 

From:   John A. Haila, Mayor 

Date:   April 11, 2023 

Subject: Appointment to City Boards and Commissions 

 

At the March 14, 2023 City Council meeting, the City Council confirmed a variety of 

appointments to the City’s boards and commissions. There remain a handful of 

vacancies to be filled, so I have examined applications submitted in previous years to 

identify individuals who are interested and qualified to serve. 

 

After consulting with City staff, I am pleased to recommend for City Council 

confirmation the appointment of Kristin Dillavou to the Property Maintenance 

Appeals Board to fill a three-year term.  
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